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Important Information about Your Drinking Water 
Sodium Recommended Upper Limit Exceeded 

 
Wharton Borough Water Department exceeded the Secondary Recommended Upper Limit 
(RUL) for Sodium during the first quarter compliance period.  The RUL for Sodium is 50 mg/L 
and our water system detected sodium at 63.8 mg/L. 
 
This is not an emergency, but as our customers, you have the right to know what happened and 
what is being done to correct the situation. 
 
For healthy individuals, the sodium intake from water is not important, because a much 
greater intake of sodium takes place from salt in the diet.  However, sodium levels above 
the RUL might be of concern to individuals on sodium restricted diets. 
 
What should I do? 
There is nothing you need to do at this time. 
 
The Borough of Wharton is conducting quarterly samples. 
 
For more information, please contact Scott Hutchins at 973-366-2155 or send to the Borough of 
Wharton, Attn: The Department of Public Works, 10 Robert Street, Wharton, NJ  07885 
 
Please share this information with all other people who drink this water, especially those who 
may not have received this notice. 
 
This notice is being sent to you by Wharton Borough Water Department 
State Water System ID No. NJ1439001 
Date Distributed:  6/24/15 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


